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Comment - I am in opposition to any action or creation of any commissions that would further expand 
our government involvement in healthcare. I strongly oppose The "Affordable" Care Act. It's 
implementation will automatically create a situation that leaves Virginia; a fiscally responsible state; at 
the mercy of this extremely flawed legislation.
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